Fechter, David D

From: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Fechter, David D

Subject: RE: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement

This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments unless you
are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

David,
This is a boilerplate agreement and we cannot remove or revise the indemnification provision.

Thanks,

Tamara Perez, FCCM

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612

813-975-6428

From: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:22 PM

To: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: FW: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement

Tamara — By County Resolution No. 06-70, the County does not indemnify other parties in
most situations. Can FDOT modify paragraph 14 b and c of the agreement so that each party is responsible for their own
acts of negligence? Please advise. Thanks.

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Department Administrative Manager
Public Works Department

14 S Fort Harrison Avenue, 4th Floor
Clearwater, Florida 33756
727-464-3019

From: Davis, Zachary <zdavis@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 2:42 PM

To: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: FW: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement

From: Davis, Zachary

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 3:25 PM

To: Meador, Robert C <rmeador@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: FW: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement




Hey Rob,

Attached is the updated Agreement from FDOT. I've put it in the Grant Agreement folder in the 2600A file.

From: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 3:20 PM

To: Davis, Zachary <zdavis@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: RE: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement

This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments unless you
are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Zachary,

I’'m okay with the changes. As discussed, the construction should be completed by December 31, 2021 and the final
invoice submitted by May 2, 2022.

Attached is the revised Agreement and Exhibit A.

Thanks,

Tamara Perez, FCCM

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612

813-975-6428

From: Davis, Zachary [mailto:zdavis@co.pinellas.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 12:10 PM

To: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: 437047 1 CR611 (49th St N) from 46th Ave N to SR 60- SFGA Agreement

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Good Afternoon Tamara,

After reviewing the agreement there are a couple of changes that Rob made to Exhibit A and would like you to review
for inclusion. Also, the date on page 1 section 3 should be corrected t 12/31/2021 rather than 08/16/2021. | have
attached both documents with the revisions made. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks!

Zachary Davis, EI

Engineer |

Pinellas County Public Works Transportation
22211 US Highway 19 North

Clearwater, FL 33765

Phone (727) 464-8958
zdavis@pinellascounty.org
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